
15.10.19
Prof. Peter Norman
Laboratory Superintendent
Cavendish Laboratory
JJ Thomson Avenue
Cambridge CB3 0HE, UK
 superintendent@phy.cam.ac.uk 
Dear Prof. Norman,
RE: a millennium event
I am an independent researcher, PhD (Candidate of Science in Technology, 1965), an Israeli citizen, 
currently a pensioner, 84.  As a result of my almost 30-year-long independent research in Systems 
Theory and Theoretical Physics, titled "A Theory of Ether, Particles and Atoms", that I started in 
Russia late in the 60s and, since 1992, have proceeded with in Israel, Europe and Canada, I obtained 
results amounting to a reform of modern theoretical physics and being of vital importance for the 
destiny of science in general - a millennium event.

Although my research has been published online, it has never been discussed and recognized 
officially. I think it is quite understandable nowadays, because, in particular, some physicists may 
consider my research a threat to their position in science. To some extent it may be, but such is the 
life of science. So, as an official recognition of my research is necessary anyway, I have decided 
now to apply to the Cavendish Laboratory for a possibility to defend there the research as a 
doctorate thesis.

In this connection couldn't you please consider an opportunity, possibly before this December, for 
me to meet you and discuss the issue, with a week-time ahead, at least. For more information please 
see the URLs of my above research, its abstract and my CV.

Yours sincerely,
Igor Makarov, PhD
P.O. Box 461, Haifa 31003
Tel/fax: 04-822 1997; 054-785 6170
Email: igor1935makarov@gmail.com 

Enclosure:
(1) my above research: http://kvisit.com/S2uuZAQ;
(2) its abstract:  http://kvisit.com/SgfD0Aw; 
(3) my CV: http://kvisit.com/SlZHRAQ. 
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